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Ginetta Drivers/Teams, 
 
Regulations 
Please see an amendment to the Millers Oils Ginetta GT4 SuperCup Regulations below:  
  

Regulation 3.7.1 – 3.7.2 - Races: 

An error has been noted in the Published Regulations for the Ginetta GT4 SuperCup.  Regulation 3.7.2 is void 
as it is superseded by 3.7.1.  Therefore, it has been deleted with immediate effect.  
 
3.7.1 The standard minimum scheduled race distance shall be 15 minutes for the first race where three 

races are held at an event and 20 minutes for all other races. However, should any race distance be 
reduced at the discretion of the Clerk of the Course or Stewards of the Meeting it shall still count as a 
full points scoring round. 

 
3.7.2 Deleted.  This distance will be converted into a specific number of laps and announced prior to each 

Event. When the number of laps defined as the race distance has not been achieved by the leading 
Driver after 20 (twenty) minutes have elapsed for the shorter races at an event or after 30 (thirty) 
minutes have elapsed (25 (twenty-five) minutes for the rounds at Croft and Oulton Park) the leader 
will be shown the Chequered Flag the next time he/she passes the Start/Finish Line. In this case where 
possible notification of the last lap will be advised to Entrants/Drivers by the showing of a board on 
the Start/Finish Line. The Start/Finish Line applies both to the track and the Pit Lane. 

 
Reason:  

Correction of error in Regulations.   
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